
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  All Contractors 

FROM: Ryan Griffith, P.E.  
  Acting Director 
  Division of Construction Procurement 
 
DATE: September 16, 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Hopkins County – Design–Build Project 
  Mandatory Pre-Proposal Meeting Location Change 
 
The location of the mandatory pre-proposal meeting scheduled for September 19th, 2013 has 
been changed to: 
 
Ballard Convention Center 
605 East Arch Street 
Madisonville, KY 42431 
 
If you have any questions, please contact this office. 
 
 

 


